
 

 
 
 
Attention to Parents/Carers of pupils  
                                                                                        
  

                                                                                                                                                           
23rd September 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Parents Evening –-Thursday 19th January 2023        
 
We’d like to invite you to participate in Parents Evening for all year groups on Thursday 19th January 
2023 4pm – 6pm. This term we will have  a Parents Evening in school with a second Parents Evening 
on Thursday 23rd March 2023  online for those parents who are unable to attend the in school.    
 
Parents Evening will take place in the following: 
 

• Primary Pupils in the Canteen. 
 

• Key Stages 3, 4 and 5 in the Main Hall. 
 
 
We please ask that all parent enter the building via the main hall door.  
 
For this parent evening you will be able to book individual appointments using our online platform to 
see the teachers in school on https://westkirbyschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/.  
 
A link will be sent to you 
 
Any issues with booking appointments then please contact our  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Wynne 
Deputy Head Teacher (Quality of Education) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


